
 

   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

DEATH INVESTIGATION 

Los Altos, Calif. — January 16, 2024 — The Los Altos Police Department is investigating the deaths of 
two adults. The cause of death is unknown, and the identities of the deceased have not been confirmed. 
There is no threat to public safety. 

Today, at approximately 1:20 PM, officers responded to a welfare check at a residence in the 200 block 
of West Edith Avenue. Upon entry, officers located two deceased adults.  

This is an active investigation, and no further information will be released at this time. 

Anyone with information that may assist the investigation is asked to please contact the Los Altos Police 
Department at (650) 947-2770. Individuals wishing to remain anonymous may call the Los Altos Police 
Department Tip-Line at (650) 947-2774. 
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Contact: Sonia Lee 
Public Information Officer 
Phone: (650) 947-2611 
Email: slee@losaltosca.gov 


